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Monday, 17th March 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to announce that author, Catherine Cawthorne, will be visiting the school on Tuesday, 25th 
March to talk to children in Nursery, Reception and Years 1 & 2 about her new book Oh No, Flo!  
 

 
 
Oh No, Flo!: £6.10 
 

How to 
purchase the 
books at a 
discount 

Please order and pay via the School Gateway (either using the app or login via website 
www.schoolgateway.com) by 9am on Friday, 21st March 2025.  
 
The office are not able to accept cash for the payment of the books.  
 
Should you need any assistance with your Gateway account, the school office is happy 
to help.  
 

 

If you have any questions please do let the School Office know.  I hope that your child enjoys the book event.  
 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Maqsood 
Librarian  
 

Should your child wish to purchase a copy of one of the following books, we 
have made arrangements with the Regency Book Shop in Surbiton to buy these 
at a discounted price.  Catherine will then follow her talk with a book signing 
should your child wish to have their book signed.  
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